
Public Communication Committee 

Minutes 

February 2, 2022 

 

 

 The meeting of the Public Communication Committee was called to order at 9:05 p.m. by 

Chairman Jeff Cascino.  Committee members present in addition to Mr. Cascino were Charles 

Heller, Charles Neubauer, and ex-officio member Frank Deery.  

 

 Also in attendance were Council member Keith Endy; Lori Carnes, Mayor; Patricia 

Loder, Borough Manager; Jillian Magee, Main Street Manager and an interested citizen.   

 

 Mr. Cascino called for public comment on the agenda; no comments were forthcoming. 

  

Unfinished Business 

 

 There was no unfinished business to conduct. 

 

New Business 

   

     Discussion was held on development of a new Borough website.  Committee members 

will review other municipal websites in preparation for discussion of a new website for the 

Borough.   

 

Public Comments 

 

 There being no further business to discuss a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:15 p.m. 

was made by Mr. Neubauer and second by Mr. Heller.  The next meeting of the Public 

Communication Committee will be held on Wednesday, March 2nd, 2022 beginning at 7:00 p.m. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Patricia A. Loder 

       Borough Secretary 


